
August 25, 2017 

 

Dear Heritage Family: 

 

It was a great first week at Heritage!  Our staff was eager to start the school year and we are proud of 
how easily our students settled into a regular school routine.  Thank you to all our students and par-

ents for making this a great first week! 

Jostens, the largest and oldest provided of class rings, will be at Heritage High School in the cafeteria 
on August 30th during lunches, and August 31st from 12:30 to 6:30 p.m.  Students can have fun and 
save time by designing their ring online at www.jostens.com<http://www.texasgradshop.com/>.  Stu-
dents will then bring a copy of their order form along with a $60.00 deposit to place the order.  Extra 

ring packets are available in the main school office. 

An important note to remember about traffic patterns around Heritage after school:  when parents are 
pulling out of the Heritage parking lot onto El Dorado Parkway on the west side of campus, please 
remember that two lanes turn right.  If you will use both lanes, it will make our traffic flow easier.  In 
addition, do not park on the north side of the building to pick up your student after school.  It creates a 
traffic jam and we need to keep that area clear.  Please make arrangements to pick your student up 

at a different location. 

In order to maximize your student’s class time and make this year a success, please note the follow-

ing information: 

PARKING:  The parking stickers are scheduled to be delivered to our campus the first week of Sep-
tember.  At that time, students may complete the process of submitting paperwork, paying for the 

permit, and receiving the sticker for their car. 

ATTENDANCE:  Information regarding absence reporting for your student can be found on the Herit-

age website.   

DELIVERIES:  Students need to remember to bring all necessary items with them to school in the 
morning.  It is important to minimize classroom disruptions, so please remember to send lunch mon-
ey, lunches, clothing, books and supplies with your child in the morning rather than deliver it during 

the day.   

LUNCH:  Please remember that FISD schools are closed campuses.  That means students are to 
remain on campus during lunch periods.  Parents are welcome to bring lunch to their child, and eat 

with them in the cafeteria. 

SIGNING OUT:  We are happy to call your student to the front office to be checked out once you are 
in the office, but do not call students in advance.  This will help keep our students in the classroom as 

much as possible.  Thank you in advance for your help in this matter. 
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VERIFICATION OF ENROLLMENT:  There is a 24 hour turn-around time to receive a Verification of Enrollment (VOE) for 

your trip to the DMV.  Students should come into the front office 24 hours in advance and sign up to receive one. 

 

We have some important dates for you to make note of in the weeks ahead. 

 

8/29-30/2017 Underclassmen Yearbook/ID Pictures through English classes 

See www.coyoteyearbook.com for purchase information, picture schedule  

or Southern Images contact information 

Seniors will have their portrait made for student IDs 

9/4/2017 Labor Day Holiday – no classes 

9/13/2017 FISD College Fair Night at Lebanon Trail High School 

9/13/2017 Community Homecoming Pep Rally on the HHS Turf Field at 7:00 p.m. 

9/15/2017 Coffee With The Counselors in the Lecture Hall at 8:15 a.m. 

9/15/2017 Varsity Football Homecoming Game vs. Grapevine at Toyota Stadium at 7:00 p.m. 

9/16/2017 Homecoming Dance at Heritage Cafeteria at 7:00 p.m. 

9/18/2017 Heritage Meet the Teacher Night on the HHS campus  

9/27/2017 Carter Blood Drive on Heritage Campus  

9/29-30/2017 Theatre Fall Show in the Auditorium at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

http://www.coyoteyearbook.com

